
Basketball Game Rescheduling! 
Sincere apologies on the lateness of this notice. Our games have been rescheduled to the following. 

Da Vinci Tree Annual Christmas Toy and Food 
Drive Contest! 
Ms. Alice is at it again! Starting now 
through Thursday, 21 December, each 
classroom is competing for the heaviest 
weight of can/box goods and unwrapped 
Christmas gifts for the children of our own 
school community. The last week of school 
we will take any fresh produce/ bread to 
put with our food boxes. 

The class that has the heaviest weight will 
win an Eegee’s and pizza party!  

Thank you in advance, I appreciate you all! 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
Ms. Alice at aledford@davincitree.org. 

Wednesday and Thursday Lunches 
Due to an communication error, we will be serving hot lunches on Wednesday and Thursday even 
though they are half days. On Friday, like normal half days, we will not have hot lunch. 

PTO Meeting 
Thank you to all who have volunteered! We will try to schedule our first meeting to help Mrs. Alice 
with the holiday food boxes. If you would still like to join, email mroll@davincitree.academy.

Location Time Coach

6th-7th Grade Girls Basketball Palo Verde High School 9 AM Coach Olivas

3rd-5th Grade Coed Basketball Palo Verde High School 3 PM Coach Olivas
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